PCHS

Lady Hornet
Summer Basketball

It's time to start thinking about high school basketball.
Participation in an off-season basketball program is an important
part of preparing to play at the high school level. Summer
basketball provides potential high school players the opportunity to
work on their individual and team skills in competitive practice and
game settings. If you would like to participate in the PCHS off-
season basketball program for girls, there will be an organizational
meeting Tuesday, May 2" the meeting is open Yo girls in grades 7-12
and parents. Topics of discussion will include practices,
tournaments, camps, fees, and participation requirements. Also to
get players contact information.

OPEN GYM 5:30-6:30 PM
PARENT MEETING WILL FOLLOW, OPEN GYM

AT 6:30 PM TUESDAY,MAY 2

For more information, contact Coach Mark Villegas at (719)250-7133,
Danielle Villegas (719)369-2569, Lindsey Sandavol (719)252-4888.



